
 
 
 
 

 

Akroydon Primary Academy, Rawson Street North, Halifax, HX3 6PU 

tel: 01422 351291            email: admin@akroydon.trinitymat.org            web:  www.akroydon.trinitymat.org 

 
22 June 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

It is coming to the time of year when you may be considering replacing some of your child’s 

uniform and equipment. With this in mind, we would like to inform you of some slight changes 

effective for the next academic year. 

From September, all pupils from Reception to Year 5 will no longer be able to bring a rucksack 

to school. Children will need a red book bag for their reading books and homework. You could 

choose one with the Akroydon logo or a plain red one, available from most supermarkets. PE 

kits should be brought to school in a plain drawstring bag, red or black. 

Pupils in Year 6 may choose to bring a rucksack to school. If so, it should hold their PE kit, 

reading books and homework and it must fit in a locker along with additional items, such as 

their coat. 

I’d like to take this opportunity to thank parents for their continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr O Grant-Roberts 

Acting Principal  


